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Dear Parents and Carers,  

One Kind Word 

Next week is Anti-Bullying Week. Pupils will be focusing on the theme of One Kind Word.  

There are resources you may find useful here: https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-

week/parents-and-carers 

Children in Need 

Pupils are invited to wear something yellow on Friday November 19th as we recognise Children 

in Need 2021. Donations can be made at the office or through ParentPay.  

Autism and behaviour workshops 

Thanks to those of you who joined me this week. I’m glad the resources have been useful.  

The next workshops are below:  

Wednesday November 17th @ 9.45am for Belair, Sunray and Mint parent / carers 

Wednesday November 24th @ 9.45am for Rye and Brenchley parents / carers 

Meet the SALT 

Last term Priyanka and Zain held meetings for parents / carers. You can see their presentation 

on our website here:  

https://spa-education.org/spa-school-camberwell/information/therapies-at-spa-spa-camberwell  

 

Enjoy the weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Steph Lea 
Headteacher 
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